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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 49 modifies the initial applications fees to be licensed as a Chiropractor in Oklahoma. This 

measure increases the nonrefundable portion of the application fee while reducing the overall 

cost. The majority of the agency's funding comes from renewals, so this bill's approximately 

$5,000 impact will have minimal impact to the agency. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Minimal 

 

Full Year Impact: Minimal 
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